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WILMINGTON HERITAGE CENTRE – 2018 REPORT

We have had another busy year, with many interested people popping in. We have also had a few more exhibits such as the school book belonging to Sir James Whitehead. We have been given a copy of the old Plough dated around the 1800's, which Lisa got copied and framed for us and we bought a statue of a WW1 soldier which was being sold by the British Legion.

The display stall we had at the Fete on the Common on Bank Holiday Monday, was a great success with many people interested in our display and asking many questions.

We had a surprise visit from the Great- Granddaughter of Sir James Whitehead. She stayed chatting for some time and left us with pictures of the family we had not seen before.  I found that very exciting.

Remembrance Sunday we opened the centre.  Trevor Allen put up a display both in the  centre and the hall  and we put on display of everything we have on the war. We were overwhelmed with visitors which was very enjoyable and made opening worthwhile.

On Saturday 8th December, we will be offering coffee and mince pies to visitors together with a Christmas Quiz
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